
Receiving the Russian Ambassador to Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Stresses the
Attention Given by Iraq to Strengthening Relations Between the Two Countries

 

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his Baghdad

office on Sunday, 3/11/2013, His Excellency the Russian Ambassador to Ira Mr. Ilya Morgunov.

During the meeting, the two sides discussed ways to strengthen bilateral relations between the

two countries so as to serve the interests of the two friend peoples. The discussion also

tackled ways to develop and promote economic relations. Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim highlighted that

the relations between the Iraq and, stressing the need for Russian companies to contribute in

building the new Iraq.


